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14th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, Carers and Children 
 
Music Lessons at Hughenden Primary School – Spring Term 2021 
 
We are delighted to let you know that, starting from next term, Little Strummers will be 
offering music lessons at school.  We will be teaching guitar and ukulele in individual, 
shared and group lessons.  We study a wide range of musical styles and techniques as 
well as music theory.    
 
Lessons will take place during the school day. Children will need a guitar or ukulele for 
lessons and also to practice at home. If you haven’t got an instrument, we are happy to 
provide guitars or ukuleles for hire (free of charge, however a small refundable deposit 
will be requested) or purchase. 

This is an opportunity for the children to gain practical experience of playing music and 
develop important musical skills; additionally, in a shared or group lesson, they will learn 
to work and play together in a fun environment and feel part of a musical team. We cover 
a wide variety of modern and classic rock and pop pieces as well as more traditional 
popular songs and classical pieces.  We also work towards acoustic and classical exams. 
 
Fees are £7 per shared (per child) and £11 per individual 20 minute lesson. Group 
lessons are £7 (per child, minimum of three children) per 30 minute lesson.  Fees are 
payable termly in advance.  This fee includes some of the music we will be studying, 
although study books may be required (e.g. tutor books, exam pieces). 
 
We will also be running an after school ukulele strumming club.  Fees are £5 per child 
per weekly hour long session. 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child, please complete the form attached and 
return it to me at office@littlestrummers.co.uk as soon as possible. Alternatively, the 
completed form may be returned to school. Details are also found on the school website, 
https://www.hughendenprimary.co.uk/website/clubs/50405.  Thank you. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, Helen 
 
Helen 
 
Helen Sumner 
LITTLE STRUMMERS 
07941 282311 
e: office@littlestrummers.co.uk 
 
www.littlestrummers.com
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BOOKING FORM – MUSIC LESSONS – SPRING TERM 2021 
Please complete and send to office@littlestrummers.co.uk or return to the School Office.  

Thank you. 

 
 
 
 

 
Name of Child: 
 

Class / 
Year: 

 
My child (please select): is a beginner / has some experience of playing previously / 
is already learning with Little Strummers. 
 
 
Your Name 
 
(Parent/Guardian): 
 
 
 
Contact No.: 
 
E-mail: 
 
Address: 
 
 
 
 
My child would like to learn with Little Strummers.  They are interested in playing: 
 
   0 Guitar - classical      0  Guitar - acoustic      0 Ukulele      0 Ukulele Strumming Club           
 
I understand that there is a charge of £7 per shared or group lesson (per child), £11 per 
individual lesson and £5 per strumming club session (per child), and that lessons are 
booked termly.  My child must bring his or her instrument to each lesson and have one 
to use for practice. 
 
 
I would like to borrow a guitar/ ukulele and understand that there is no fee for this.  
There is a one-off refundable deposit of £10/ £5.  0 
 
I accept full responsibility for the care of the instrument whilst on loan, and understand 
that it must be returned in good order. 
 
 
Please note that once booked, a half term’s written (or emailed) notice is required 
should your child wish to stop music lessons.  Thank you. 
 
 
Signed: 
 
 
Date: 
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